

Office of the Mayor

Diverse • Inclusive • Committed

April 29, 2009

RE: Riverside Healthy Kids Program

Dear City Employee:

The health and vitality of our children is essential to the success of our City's families and community. For that reason, Riverside is taking a proactive role in helping eligible employees obtain no or low-cost health insurance for their children.

The City has developed the Riverside Healthy Kids (RHK) program through a grant from the Riverside Community Health foundation to help connect families in our community to no or low cost health insurance options that would provide health, dental, and vision coverage.

We also want to be sure that city employees who do not receive dependent benefits are aware of the health coverage options available to them for their children. Please review the enclosed material. For more information about health coverage for your children, please fill out the enclosed pre-paid post card. An independent health insurance consultant will follow up with you directly. Any information you provide will remain confidential.

Sincerely,

Ronald O. Loveridge

Lorda D. Loveridge

Mayor

City of Riverside